
Father Lastiri will celebrate  
our Basque Christmas Mass  

 beginning at 10:30 a.m. PROMPTLY 
featuring the Elgarrekin Choir and a  

Nativity Play presented by our children. 

 
 

In the generous spirit of the season MEMBER’S children 12 and under are 
being treated to chicken nuggets and French fries! 
    $15 Adult Member        $25 Non-Member 
     $20 Member Guest                $  6 Children under 12 
 

 
Don’t forget to bring your child’s  

wrapped gift  ($15 or less in value)  
with name printed clearly 

 so Santa can read it! 
 

 
Reservation deadline is  

December 6 to      
  Anita Arduain at 650-583-7018 

 or e-mail rsvp@basqueculturalcenter.com 
 

 

Price without Reservation is                                

Non-Member Price. 
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